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Dear Sirs/Madam, 

 

I strongly oppose Bill SB 1153 .  I own & operate a small nursery business in Canby, 

Oregon, and would result in hardship for my business if this bill is approved. 

 

Please acknowledge this message & let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for your consideraton. 

Sincerely, 

 

Vicqui Guevara, President / Owner 

Tel:  503-651-3535 x 5 

Canby (Hubbard), Oregon  


